
Endocrinology Practice Announcement 
 

Dr. Richard Bebb MD, ABIM, FRCPC is pleased to announce the relocation of his 
practice of Endocrinology and Metabolism to  

Suite 230 - 1641 Hillside Ave, Victoria, BC V8T 5G1 
 

in association with 
 Dr. Priya Manjoo MD, MSc, FRCPC 

 
Consultations provided in Adult Endocrinology with special interests in 

Dyslipidemia and Andrology. 
 

Dr. Richard Bebb completed his clinical training in endocrinology at the 
University of British Columbia in Vancouver, followed by Research Training at 

the University of Washington in Seattle. 
 

Previous positions include: Acting Head of the Division of Endocrinology at St. 
Paul's Hospital from 2005 to 2007, Medical Director of the Men’s Health Initiative 

Clinic at Vancouver General Hospital 2011-2017, and Head of Department, 
Division of Endocrinology 2018-2019 Mediclinic Hospital Abu Dhabi. Dr. Bebb is 

a Clinical Associate Professor at the University of British Columbia.   
 

Tel: 250 386 8808 
Fax: 778-698-3537 


